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	Things change! The older I get the more I don’t like change. But it comes anyway. Shortly after this newsletter is mailed, we will have had an election that will change our country. We may embrace the changes or reject them, but things are going to change anyway.
	One of the problems of change is that we want things to change to the way we want them to be and leave God out of the equation. We want to be in charge rather than let Him do what He see as the best thing for all of us in the end.  
This obsession with control is deep in our DNA. Let’s look at where our desire for control has got us.
	Eve, and Adam shortly after, gave in to the temptation of being like God as Satan promised if they took control and ate from the forbidden tree. She was told they’re eyes would be opened, and they would be like God knowing good and evil. (Genesis 3:5) It was a lie of course, but a desire to control led them astray. From then on, humanity has had the delusion of wanting to be in control.
	Adam and Eve never had control. The desire for it only made things worse. The results were pain in childbirth, producing thorns and thistles, and being banished from paradise. 
	Striving for control will not serve us any better. Control, real control, is an illusion we have as human beings. It is God that has control. He never gave it to us. But we have a God that loves us that is in complete control, and he gave us a wonderful gift… Prayer.
	As things change, and they will, I pray that we all remember who is in change. It is our Father in heaven.  Ask God for His guidance for our country. He will listen… He is in charge.
Yours in Christ,
Pastor Will
	 
